
City of ~~~

v~~s~~~~r~~ ~ -~ 1 ~ O I ~► ~

-~
February 4, 2016 `~ ~'a _ -,~

~~, w -_

Mr. Derek Ranta --~- ,~ o ~ ; ~~~
District Manager Y ~ ~ ~:
Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. ~' -~' ̀ ~'=-
12115 NE 99th Street
Vancouver, WA 98682

Subject: City of Camas -Notice to Provide Service to Recently Annexed Areas

Dear Derek,

The City of Camas (City) has recently annexed areas into the City through Ordinance Numbers
15-021 and 15-030 (attached), commonly known as the "Grand Ridge Annexations". For
reference, the effective dates for the annexations are November 23, 2015 and February 5,
2016; respectively. This notification is in accordance with RCW 35.13.280 with regard to the
seven year notification period that is required prior to the City taking over garbage collection
from Waste Connections in these areas.

Please be advised that the City will begin collecting garbage within the Grand Ridge Annexation
areas on February 5, 2023, or on a different mutually agreed upon date no greater than 60 days
from the stated date to accommodate billing cycles.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (360) 817-7899, or at swall(a~citvofcamas.us if you have
any questions or would like additional information.

Sincerely,
The City of Camas

v

Steven R. Wall, P.E.
Public Works Director

cc: Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
Shawn MacPherson, City Attorney
Cathy Huber-Nickerson, Finance Director
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